From: Bill Lyford

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Big Creek CAFO
Date: Wednesday, March 01, 2017 5:56:59 PM

I think it would be a very unwise decision, a major mistake, for the ADEQ go through with the issuance
of a Reg 5 permit to the industrial swine operation on Big Creek. The farm shouldn’t have bee allowed
in to watershed in the first place. Don't allow further damage to this special Arkansas environment and
scenic river.

Bill Lyford
501-218-3488
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